
Starters

Soup of the Day
served with a sourdough roll

(GFA)(ve) 
£5.50

Garlic Mushroom
Creamy garlic mushrooms

accompanied with a poached
egg (GFA)(v)

£6.50

Gambas pill pill
Garlic & chilli marinated
prawns tossed in garlic
butter & served with a

crusty baguette (GFA) £6.50

Salt & Pepper Chicken Bites
with our salt & pepper
seasoning with onions

& peppers 
£6.50

Halloumi Sticks
 Deep fried halloumi served
with sweet chill jam (GFA)

£6.50

Crispy Beef
Crispy beef coated sticky soy

& ginger 
£6.50

Deli Menu
Jacket Potato served with side Salad £8

Choose your filling (gf)

Cheese & Beans Tuna Mayo Coleslaw Chicken and bacon

Sandwiches white or brown bloomer (GFA)
All served with chips or salad

Add soup £2

Chicken & Chorizo £9.95 Fish Finger Sandwich £9.95 Tuna Mayo £8.95

Avocado Bruschetta £8.95 Cheese & Onion £8.95

Pepperoni Passion
Pepperoni with a tomato

base & mozzarella

Pizza
£12.50

Marghareta
Classic cheese & tomato

garnished with basil

Texas BBQ
 Peppers mushroom bacon
chicken with a bbq base

Haiwaiian
Classic ham & pineapple

Diavolo
Nduja sausage fresh chilli
hand carved salami with a

tomato base



Mains

Fish & Chips
Our own brewed beer

battered haddock served with
tartare sauce & your

choice of mushy or garden
peas £15 small £9

10oz gammon
 Served with chunky chips,
egg, pineapple & garden peas

£13.95

8oz Sirloin steak
Recommended Medium Rare
Comes With Chips, Onion
Rings, Tomato, Mushroom

With Your Choice Of
Peppercorn Or Blue Cheese

£24 

Sausage & Mash
Our sweet & savoury sausage
served with creamy mash

tenderstem
broccoli & red wine jus £12 

Scampi
Served with Home-made

chips tartare sauce & your
choice of garden or mushy

peas £12 small £7

Chicken tikka masala
Home-made tikka masala
served with fresh steamed

rice, mango chutney,
poppadom & naan £14

Pies
All are pies our Home-made, served with seasonal veg £14

Steak & Ale pie
Home-made chips or mash

Cheese & Onion pie
Home-made chips or mash

Vegan pie
Home-made chips

Burgers

Baconator
2 smash burgers with Emmental crispy

bacon & bacon jam £14

Double decker 
2 smash burgers with nacho cheese sauce

crispy onion & pulled pork
with home-made burger sauce £15

Dusty Tower burger
Fried chicken burger topped
with American cheese &
hash brown served with a
super charger mayo £15

Halloumi Stack
Battered halloumi patty with
a basil &parmesan pesto (v)

£13

Vegan Burger
Beyond meat burger served

with vegan cheese, mushroom
& vegan burger sauce £14

Loaded Fries £8.95

Louisiana Chicken Fries 
Crispy shredded chicken
drizzled with hot sauce,

lousiana style bbq
& cooled down with ranch

Crispy beef fries
Sticky soy & ginger beef

served with spring onion &
fresh chilli

Pizza Fries
Our own pizza sauce drizzle
over mozzarella pepperoni &

fresh chilli

If you have a food allergy or special dietary requirements, please inform a member of staff or ask for more information


